From: Ela Strong

To: RivamonteMesa. Abigail (BOS)

Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Gee, Natalie (BOS);
michael.shonafelt@ndlf.com; David Murray; Richard Hannum; David Cincotta; kivomi.mh.sparks@gmail.com;
wesconnors@gmail.com; Pratibha Tekkey

Subject: Re: Request for 9/14/21 for: File Nos. 210858-210861 450-474 O'Farrell Street and 532 Jones Street

Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 12:52:08 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Madam Clerk,

With respect for our fellow communities of faith, we agree to the
continuance from September 7, 2021 to September 14, 2021, though we
are incurring financial damages due to the delays, including the delay
beyond the Board of Supervisors’ mandated 30-day appeal hearing period
limit.

Best Regards,

Ms. Ela Strong

President, Executive Board
Fifth Church of Christ, Scientist
450 O’Farrell St.

San Francisco

On Jul 28, 2021, at 4:48 PM, Rivamon
teMesa, Abigail (BOS) <abigail.rivamontemesa@sfgov.org> wrote:

Hello Madam Clerk,

| have been in touch with the appellants and the project sponsors (who are all
included in this email thread) for File Nos. 210858-210861 450-474 O’Farrell
Street and 532 Jones Street.

They are all amenable to continue their item to 9/14 /21, since their original date
of 9/7 is during Rosh Hashanah.

Project sponsors and appellants please reply all to this email confirming that
9/14/21 is your agreed upon date.

Thank you,
Abigail
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